
Important dates for your diary 

Date Event 

23.5.2025 
3:15pm 

Break up for half term 

2.6.2025 
8:45am 

Children return to school  

2.6.2025 – 
13.6.2025  

Phonics screening check for year 1 and 
year 2 resit  

4.6.2025—
19.6.2025 

Key stage 1 SATS – year 2  

9.6.2025 – 
13.6.2025  

Multiplication check – year 4  

11.6.2025 
9am-9:15am 

Ecowarriors assembly—parents of the     
children who are ecowarriors are invited 

Headteacher’s message  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
As we reach the end of another busy and successful half term, we 
would like to wish all our families a happy and restful break. It’s been 
a wonderful few weeks filled with learning and achievement.  
 

We are thrilled to share some exciting news – our school has been 
awarded the Platinum School Games Mark for 2025/26! This          
prestigious recognition reflects our ongoing commitment to PE, sport, 
and physical activity, and we couldn’t be prouder. A huge thank you to 
our fantastic team for making this possible, with special thanks to Mrs 
Price and Mrs Cleevely for their dedication and leadership in this area. 
 

Today has been a truly special day at school as we celebrated World 
Cultural Day. Children came in dressed in clothes that reflect 
their culture, and enjoyed sharing traditions, languages, and 
stories. It was a beautiful opportunity to learn more about each 
other and to strengthen the sense of belonging within our 
school community. 
 

We also took part in a whole school ‘Move More in May’ event 
this afternoon, where children completed fitness circuits around 
the school site—getting active, raising heart rates, and enjoying 
the sunshine together. One of our children was able to achieve 
an incredible 18 laps! Well done Henley.  
Have a safe and  
happy half term! 
Mrs Atherton 
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ATTENDANCE UPDATE 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 

We track many aspects of attendance to see both positive and 
negative trends.  One such trend that has emerged this half 
term is an increase in number who are late to school.  While 
we understand that mornings can be hectic, punctuality plays 
a vital role in your child’s education and overall school         
experience. 

When children arrive late, they miss out on essential learning 
time, disrupt the flow of the classroom, and often start their 
day feeling rushed or unsettled. Even being just 10 minutes 
late each day can add up to over 30 hours of lost learning 
across the school year! 

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring your child arrives 
at school on time, ready to learn and engage with their peers. 
The school gates open at 8:45AM, and the registers close 
promptly at 8:55 AM. Arriving within this window helps your 
child settle in calmly and start the day positively. 

Let’s work together to build strong routines that support your 
child’s success. If you’re facing challenges with morning rou-
tines or need support, please don’t hesitate to reach out—
we’re here to help. 

Thank you for your continued support in making every school 
day count! 
 
Miss Stephenson 

Whole School 92.8% 

Wrekin Giants 89% 

Nursery 88% 

Rec S 97% 

Rec J 88% 

  Lang Class 94% 

1GP 94% 

1C 94% 

2JS 92% 

2CL 94% 

3A 95% 

3P 91% 

4KH 88% 

4S 92% 

5W 95% 

5J 90% 

6C 91% 

6H 96% 

Holidays 
 

Please ensure you use the table above when booking your  
holidays.  

2024—2025 term dates 

Summer 1 28/04/2025 23/05/2025 

Half Term 26/05/2025 30/05/2025 

Summer 2 02/06/2025 18/07/2025 



The teachers choose a pupil who they feel has done something special in the week for this award. This could be 
academic or for behaviour and conduct linked to our values of happy, successful, curious communicators.  

Class Pupil Reason 

WG Aiza For settling in well and joining in with groups. 

N Freddie 
For settling into Nursery well and doing a fantastic job following our routines and 

rules. 

RJ Tilian & Bilal 
Tilian has gone above and beyond in Drawing Club, while Bilia has an incredible atti-

tude to learning. 

RS Oliver For being a Read, Write Inc super star 

1C Saliha For always trying 100% and being a role model for our school values. 

1GP Joshua For trying so hard in phonics & developing his confidence in whole class discussions. 

2JS Adaora For always showing the “Wrekin View Way” and giving 100%. 

2CL Arthur Fantastic effort and explanations in problem solving and reasoning lessons. 

LC Scarlett For wonderful work all week. 

3P Lucas For trying hard to work independently in Science this week. 

3A 

Ella, Breanna, 

Tiffany, Darcie-

Rose & Harriet 

For volunteering to water and look after the vegetable garden in their own time. 

4KH Zohran A great understanding of the flooding in Ironbridge during our Geography lesson. 

4S Ann For using correct finger spaces in her Wrekin Write. 

5J Mavrick For an amazing effort in school and being a super class mate. 

5W Akshaj For working hard in writing and showing a determination to improve. 

6C Niall 
For fantastic resilience and going above and beyond during our Art sculpture crafting 

lesson. 

6H Kyra For a great attitude to work this week 

Readers of the week 

Our readers of the week have been working hard on their reading in school and at home.  

1C    Alfie  1GP   Alchemy  2JS    Mia 2CL   Hareem 

3A    Charlie P  3P   Afan    4KH    Harry   4S    Blake  5J    Summer-Rose 

5W    Max    6C  Uzziel   6H    Millie  LC  Vincent 



 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/file/15685/
financial_support_and_assistance_guide  

file://C:/Users/Fiona.Atherton/Downloads/Working_Age_Financial_Support_and_Assistance_A5_booklet_2025_DIGIA.pdf
https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/file/15685/financial_support_and_assistance_guide
https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/file/15685/financial_support_and_assistance_guide


In maths this week Year 3 have been looking at      
angles. As part of this, they started off by looking at 
different turns. They recapped key vocabulary such as 
clockwise, anti-clockwise, half turn, full turn, quarter 
turn, three quarter turn. This also built on their      
previous week’s learning which looked at fractions.   

At the beginning of the half term, 10 
Year two children attended a 
'challenge day' at Arthog Outreach  
Activity Centre in Wellington. The     
session focused on personal challenge 

and team building skills          
including communication,     
decision making, teamwork, 
problem solving and                 
cooperation. The children had a 
wonderful afternoon and     
thoroughly enjoyed sup-
porting one another on the 
climbing wall and working 
together as a team to com-
plete the team building 
challenges.   

In nursery this week, the children have been busy 
building their own pumpkin patches using a range of 
materials. They’ve also been taking great care of our 
growing plants, remembering to water them and 
check how they’re changing each day.  

Miss Stephenson was 
very impressed with the 
geography work from 
these Y6 children. 




